From:
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; and

Cc: steve.till13@gmail.com

Subject: DA2020/1756

Date: Friday, 10 December 2021 2:07:29 PM
Rob

| write on behalf of Steve and myself in relation to the DA for 351
Barrenjoey Road

| cannot believe with the amount of community objection that you
have had about this proposal that you are still planning to go ahead
and approve this

This whole development is absolutely appalling and will do absolutely
nothing for Newport. Not only is it horrendous to look at but actually

detracts from the Newport community feel both in terms of design
and access.

You live in Newport! Is there nothing that can be done here

We totally appreciate that developments need to happen but our ask
is that you work with the community to do this in the right way.

Vib Till
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